Richard Marles MP

To whom it may concern,

| write regarding the Enabling Residential Rooftop Solar regulatory
proposal 2021-2026 prepared by Powercor.

It has been brought to my attention that Powercor have identified the
need to upgrade the distribution network so that a vast majority of
customers can connect rooftop solar to the grid.

Residents in areas such as Geelong in my electorate are limited when
choosing to install solar and are experiencing disruptions.

In the absence of a national energy policy the Victorian Government is
doing the heavy lifting in renewables and rolling out a Solar Homes
Program. By undertaking targeted investment, programs such as this
can be fully realised and benefit the residents of the Corio electorate.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Marles MP
Federal Member for Corio
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